Principal Officials of HKSAR
Government continue year-end caring
visits in 18 districts (with
photos/video)

The year-end caring visits in 18 districts co-ordinated by the Home
Affairs Department continued today (January 26). Principal Officials (POs) of
the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR) Government continued to
tour various districts today, including Yau Tsim Mong, Sha Tin, Kwai Tsing
and Tuen Mun Districts, to visit different families and chat with them, learn
about their living conditions, distribute blessing bags in celebration of the
Chinese New Year, share the festive joy and celebrate the Chinese New Year
together.

Accompanied by the District Officer (Yau Tsim Mong), Mr Edward Yu, the
Deputy Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Cheuk Wing-hing, together with
Yau Tsim Mong District Council members and representatives from the District
Services and Community Care Team (Care Team) (Yau Tsim Mong), visited an
elderly singleton and a new arrival family living in Tai Kok Tsui to learn
about their daily lives and needs, and share the festive joy.

Accompanied by the District Officer (Sha Tin), Mr Frederick Yu, the
Deputy Secretary for Justice, Dr Cheung Kwok-kwan, together with a Sha Tin
District Council member and representatives from the Care Team (Sha Tin),
visited grassroots families, an elderly couple and an elderly singleton
living in Shui Chuen 0 Estate, Sha Tin, to learn about their needs and share
the festive joy of the Chinese New Year together.

In addition, accompanied by the District Officer (Kwai Tsing), Mr Huggin
Tang, the Secretary for Development, Ms Bernadette Linn, together with a Kwai
Tsing District Council member and representatives from the Care Team (Kwai
Tsing), visited singleton elderly people living in Kwai Fong Estate.
Accompanied by the District Officer (Tuen Mun), Mr Michael Kwan, the
Secretary for Home and Youth Affairs, Miss Alice Mak, together with a Tuen
Mun District Council member and representatives from the Care Team (Tuen
Mun), visited an elderly singleton and a person with disabilities living in
Tin King Estate.

The POs of the Government will continue to visit different families
during the coming two days to extend care and blessings, and bring festive
joy to the public.


http://www.government-world.com/principal-officials-of-hksar-government-continue-year-end-caring-visits-in-18-districts-with-photos-video/
http://www.government-world.com/principal-officials-of-hksar-government-continue-year-end-caring-visits-in-18-districts-with-photos-video/
http://www.government-world.com/principal-officials-of-hksar-government-continue-year-end-caring-visits-in-18-districts-with-photos-video/
http://www.government-world.com/principal-officials-of-hksar-government-continue-year-end-caring-visits-in-18-districts-with-photos-video/



https://gia.info.gov.hk/general/202501/26/P2025012400596_photo_1294160.jpg
https://gia.info.gov.hk/general/202501/26/P2025012400596_photo_1294158.jpg
https://gia.info.gov.hk/general/202501/26/P2025012400596_photo_1294157.jpg
https://gia.info.gov.hk/general/202501/26/P2025012400596_photo_1294156.jpg
https://gia.info.gov.hk/general/202501/26/P2025012400596_photo_1294159.jpg

